

April 14, 2004

Mayor and Town Council Town of Chapel Hill 306 North Columbia Street Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Dear Mayor & Council Members:

I am writing this letter in regard to the renaming of Airport Road.

I have lived in Chapel Hill since I was 3 years old and I will be 59 years old in June. Of those years I have lived on Airport Road and still reside on it.

I have never known the road to be called anything but what it is now. I would like the name to remain as it is even if the Airport shuts down. I believe it has well established its place in Chapel Hill history and I do not want to see it changed.

I hope you can find another way of honoring Dr. King.

Thank you,

Faye Stinson
603 Airport Road

Chapel Hill, NC 27514

CC